March 13, 1978

¥r. Donald Gardiner

Patent Counsel

U. 8. Department of the Interior
Office of the Solicitoer
Washington, D. €. 20240.

Deaz Mr. Gardiner:

This is a follow-up to wmy letter to you of January 6, 1978,
In that letter we reguested greater rights in &n invention re-
lating t¢o Isotope Enrichment and/or Bepsration by Bursting
Bubbles (designated 78-P-UMR-009).

- Could you plesse advise what additional action we cen .
or should take on this request. Your prompt reaponse will be
greatly appreciated. ' '

Very truly yours,

RES: AH Ray E. 8aydey

ec. Pr. J. P. Stampfer
Dr. Wm. §. Bitcheeck
Mr. Paul R, Keensn




